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 Welcome back 

It has been great having almost all of the 

children back in Explorers. We have had a very 

noisy and exciting couple of weeks.  

Thank you to all parents for participating in  

Home Learning.  

Topics 

 

The topics in Nursery during the first 

few weeks back after the Easter 

break will be “Transport” followed by 

“Occupations” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief / Red Nose Day 

The Nursery will be celebrating this 

event, along with the rest of the 

school by holding a rainbow day. We 

will all be wearing bright colours. We 

are asking for a voluntary donation 

which will be donated to the Comic 

Relief charity. 

 

Easter Lunch 

Arrangements for Easter lunch for Explorers will be the same as for the 

Christmas lunch. It will be available on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

next week. Your child may stay on any or all of those days. There is an 

alternative choice of a party food bag. Meals can be ordered on the day in 

the usual way, you do not need to let us know in advance.  

Parents’ Evening 

Zoom meetings for Explorers parents 

will be held during the evening on 

Tuesday 27th April and Thursday 29th 

April and also during the afternoon on 

Wednesday 28th April.  

Further information about appointment 

times and how to book will be sent out 

next week.  

 

Friday 26th March – end of Term 

The school day will start finishing at 

1.30pm next Friday. Nursery children 

can be collected at 11.30am or 

12.30pm as usual if they are in for 

the morning session and 1.30pm if 

they are usually in all day.  


